
March 2024 

   

 
Easter Egg Hunt and  

Easter Chocolate Donations 
 
We are excited to get back to one of our  
favourite Easter events, our annual Easter 
Egg hunt!  We are welcoming residents’ 
grandchildren and great-grandchildren, as 
well as team members’ children to join us on 
Saturday, March 30th at 10am for a fun 
morning of egg hunting, crafts and fun  
activities!  
 
We will be looking for any wrapped candy 
donations for our Easter Egg hunt.  With the 
donations we will be making small  
grab-bags for the kids after they complete 
their egg hunt.  If you would like to drop off  
candy or cash to purchase treats to the  
Village office for Recreation.   
 
We thank you for helping in making the day 
a fun-filled one for the kids and our  
residents! 

 
 

 
 

 
Day Light Savings Time  

March 10th  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t forget to turn your clocks 
ahead one hour!  

 
 

St. Patrick’s Day 
 
Please join us for a St. Patrick’s Day  
Celebration with Kevin Beeby Duo in 
Town Square on Saturday, March 16th 
at 2:30pm for entertainment and 
shamrock shakes.   
 
Don’t forget to wear your green! 

Village Events 
 

Details on Pages 10-11  
 

Wentworth Heights is committed to creating a 
vibrant community for our Residents, and as 
such, we welcome family and friends to join us in 
our Village events and activities!  



Michelle Wood  

The 
RESIDENT BILL 

OF RIGHTS 
States: 

 

Every resident has 
the right to manage 
their own financial 
affairs unless the 
resident lacks the  

legal capacity to do 
so.  

Questions can be  
forwarded to my 

email 
                    

michelle.wood 
@schlegelvillages.com 

or call  
(905)-575-4735  

Ext. 8028   
 

Please indicate if you 
would like to remain 

anonymous.  

Dear Team and Residents, 
 
Our organization prides itself on investing in the growth and development of  
internal team members. Chris Micheletti is a perfect example of this as his journey 
with Schlegel Villages is an inspiring one. Chris was just 16 years old when he  
began his career as a PSW Student at our sister village, The Village of  
Tansley Woods in Burlington. After completing his student placement, Chris  
pursued further education, obtaining his RPN Diploma from George Brown  
College. 
 
In 2015, Chris returned to Tansley Woods, where he began working as a nurse on 
the neighbourhoods where his dedication and leadership skills were quickly  
recognized. In the following years Chris gained experiences through the roles of 
Neighbourhood Coordinator, Assistant Director of Nursing RPN and most  
recently, Wellness Coordinator here at Wentworth Heights.  
 
Chris Micheletti officially joined our team here at Wentworth Heights as Wellness 
Coordinator in February 2021. Over the past three years, Chris has played a  
pivotal role in providing crucial clinical support and leadership to both our team 
and residents, working incredibly hard to balance the safety and quality of life of 
our residents, guiding teams through education and mentorship, and providing 
reassurance to residents and families during difficult times. Chris truly embodies 
each of the Schlegel Villages values with passion, hard work, his positive  
attitude, his hands on approach and his contributions to innovation through  
ongoing learning. Chris has shown a commitment to continuous learning and 
professional development, demonstrating his dedication to providing the highest 
level of care to our residents. 
 
I am thrilled to announce that Chris has recently graduated from the Bachelor of 
Science in Nursing program and is now a licensed Registered Nurse. His  
dedication to both his professional development and the well-being of our  
community is truly commendable. 
 
Furthermore, we are very pleased to share that Chris will be continuing his  
journey with us at The Village of Wentworth Heights as he has accepted the role 
of Assistant Director of Nursing RN, supporting our Long-Term Care residents 
and team. Chris's dedication and leadership will undoubtedly bring a significant 
contribution to the well-being of our residents and the continued success of our 
team.  Please join me in congratulating Chris Micheletti on his achievements and 
his new role within our community. We are fortunate to have him as part of our 
team, and I have no doubt that his leadership, expertise, and compassionate care 
will continue to enrich the lives of our residents.  
 
Chris will begin his transition into his new role over the coming weeks. We are 
currently in the process of recruiting for the following roles in Retirement:  
Director of Wellness, Assistant Director of Wellness and Neighbourhood  
Coordinator. Further communication to come in the coming weeks.  
 
Michelle Wood—General Manager  



From the desk of Gabriela DeSousa  

 

Dear Wentworth Heights residents and families,  
 
I'm thrilled to share some incredibly exciting news. My husband Rob and I 
are expecting our first baby, due in August! Our hearts are filled with joy 
as we embark on this incredible journey together. The anticipation and 
excitement of this new journey are beyond words, and I'm eager to learn 
all the wonderful things that motherhood has to offer. 
 
As we anticipate the arrival of our little one, I wanted to let you know that 
over the next couple of months, we will be working on a transition plan 
to ensure a smooth and seamless coverage during my maternity leave. 
Your support and understanding mean the world to me as I navigate this 
special time. 
 
I am grateful to be part of such a caring community, and we can't wait to 
share this beautiful experience with all of you. Here's to new beginnings 
and the joy that comes with them! 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
Gabriela  



 

 
In honour of St. Patrick day, I have decided to talk about the 
benefits of eating GREEN VEGETABLES. 
 
A few health benefits are:  
• Rich in vitamins and minerals such as Vitamin A, Vitamin C, iron,  

    magnesium, potassium and calcium. 

• Support vision and skin health. 

• Immune system booster 

• High antioxident content linked to reducing risk of cancer and heart 
disease. 

 

Some of the best types of green vegetables are kale, microgreens,  

broccoli, collard greens, spinach, cabbage, etc.  If you seem to be stuck or 
not a fan of vegetables, you can’t go wrong with green beer. 
 

 

  From the desk of Danica Milos  



 

 

From the desk of Michelle Roukema 

Hello and happy March to you all! 
 
After having an oddly warm February, it is really getting me excited for Spring 
and more consistent warm weather! 
 
In Long Term Care, you may have noticed some new furniture items being 
placed within the neighbourhood.  We are focusing on purchasing some new 
items from the Living in My Today Pillar, Thoughtful Design, to encourage  
engagement with our Residents.  
 
In Scotsdale and Rymal, we have placed credenzas in the Country Kitchen.  The 
Recreation Team will begin to stock these shelves with Meaningful Activities for 
residents, families, and team members to easily access throughout the day.  
Please feel free to pop in to the Country Kitchen and borrow an activity to enjoy!  
Keep an eye out for new activity tables; coming soon! 
 
In Stonechurch and Carrington, we have also placed credenzas in the Living 
Room and will be stocking them with meaningful activities for residents, team 
members, and families to use throughout the day.  We have also purchased  
activity tables for the living rooms to help promote intimate meaningful  
activities for residents with support of a team member or independently.  I  
encourage you to utilize these new items and please speak to a member of the 
Recreation Team if you are interested in learning more! 
 
I wish you all a happy March and I look forward to seeing you around the  
Village. 
 
Take care, 
 
Michelle Roukema 



 

From the desk of Barbara Taylor-Bhagwan  

 
Dear Residents, 
 
With spring and Easter just around the corner, we wanted to reach out and provide you with an 
update regarding the upcoming preventative maintenance measures being undertaken by our 
dedicated Environmental Services team. 
 
Starting in March our team will be conducting thorough inspections and maintenance in all  
residential suites. This process is aimed at ensuring the safety, comfort, and overall well-being of 
our residents. During these inspections, we will: 
 
• Checking, replacing, and cleaning filters to maintain optimum air quality 
• Verifying smoke detectors and replacing batteries, ensuring maximum safety 
• Blowing condensation lines to prevent any potential water damage 
• Cleaning behind fridges to eliminate any accumulated dust or debris 
• Checking and replacing thermostat batteries for consistent temperature control 
• Inspecting and tightening grab bars for enhanced stability and support 
• Verifying the functionality of appliances to address any potential issues. 
 
We kindly request your usual support in ensuring a seamless process during these maintenance 
procedures. It is essential that we have unrestricted access to your residential suites to conduct 
these inspections thoroughly. If you have any concerns or specific scheduling requirements,  or 
any Housekeeping concerns, please reach out to our team by calling extension 8085. We are here 
to address all your requests promptly and efficiently. 
 
On behalf of the Environmental Services team, we would also like to take this opportunity to wish 
each and every one of you a joyous Easter filled with love, happiness, and togetherness. May this 
holiday bring renewed hope and a fresh perspective as we continue to navigate through  
challenging times together. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and co-operation. We truly appreciate your continued trust and 
support in keeping our retirement home a safe and welcoming environment. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Your Environmental Team 



From the desk of Michelle Piccolo 

Hello! Welcome to March! 
 
We want to express how thankful we are about the turnouts at our 
“Lettuce Talk Food” meetings. These meetings are for YOU as residents. 
This is YOUR time to discuss any concerns or compliments about our food 
and service. I love how we have started to have separate meetings on our 
2nd floor for our residents on our Emma’s and Egerton neighbourhoods 
and will continue to do so for the next little while. We welcome all of your 
feedback and take it very seriously so thank you very much for attending 
and providing us with that feedback. 
 
Our next Lettuce Talk Food meeting will be March 12th this month. 9:15am 
for Emma’s and Egerton, 10:30am for the main floor in the Hobby Shop. 
 
March is full of excitement, we have St. Patrick’s Day on the 17th where we 
will have an Irish themed dinner. We have International Women’s day on 
March 8th. Please celebrate all the special women in your life! Also –  
daylight savings starts on March 10th! So longer days and more sunshine 
is coming our way.  
 
Have a great month and eat well!! 
 
The Hospitality Team  



Ruby 



 

Joint LTC & RH 

• Friday, March 8th—Wear Purple for International Women’s Day 

• Wednesday, March 13th—2:30pm Honeybee Presentation—SH 

• Saturday, March 16th—2:30pm St. Patrick’s Day Party with Kevin Beeby Duo-TS 

• Wednesday, March 27th—2:30pm Easter Parade—TS 

• Saturday, March 30th—10:00am Easter Egg Hunt and Activities  

 

Long Term Care  

• Friday, March 1st—8:30am Men’s Breakfast—CC 

• Saturday, March 2nd—2:00pm Pub with Jeff Giles—MS 

• Thursday, March 7th—3:15pm Residents’ Council—CC 

• Friday, March 8th—10:30am International Women’s Day Spa Morning—CC 

• Saturday, March 9th—2:00pm Luau Party with John Pebble—Stonechurch 

• Wednesday, March 20th—2:00pm Travelling Cart: Ice Cream Sundaes 

• Saturday, March 23rd—2:00pm Super Bingo!—CC 

• Wednesday, March 27th—5:00pm Diner’s Club: A&W 

• Friday, March 29th—10:30am Travelling Cart: Hot Cross Buns 

• Saturday, March 30th—2:00pm Entertainment with Florin Conta—Carrington 

 

Retirement  

• Saturday, March 2nd– 2pm Dave Thierry Piano Performance (Eg) 

• Sunday, March 3rd– 3pm Presentation Protect Yourself Online—SH 

• Thursday, March 7th– 10:30 am Breakfast Club  H (Sign Up) 

• Friday, March 8th—10:30am Women’s Tea Social –H 

• Friday, March 8th—12pm International Women's’ Day Lunch  (Ruby $) 

• Tuesday, March 19th—5:30pm Music of the Night Irish Theme (Ruby $) 

• Thursday, March 21st– 2:30pm Residents’ Council TH 



 

LTC 
• Friday, March 8th—1:00pm Flamboro Downs Casino (Rescheduled) 
• Tuesday, March 12th—10:00am Country Drive 
• Tuesday, March 26th—1:00pm Walmart Outing (Rescheduled) 
 
 
LTC Residents, please drop into the Community Centre any time to sign up for outings. 

 

Retirement  

• Friday, March 1st - Coffee Drive (Em/Eg) 
• Monday, March 4th—11:30 am Ye Old Squires Restaurant  
• Tuesday, March 5th—1:30pm Mary Maxim (weather pending) 
• Thursday, March 7th—1:30pm No Frills 
• Saturday, March 9th—2pm Terra Winter Market 
• Monday, March 11th—10am Bulb Show at Gage Park 
• Tuesday, March 12th—1:30pm Walmart (Rymal) 
• Wednesday, March 13th—1:30pm Bulb Show at Gage Park (Em/Eg) 
• Tuesday, March 19th—1:30 pm Giant Tiger -Upper Ottawa 
• Wednesday, March 20th –10am Fallsview Casino 
• Thursday, March 21st– Men’s Club Outing 
• Friday, March 22nd– 1:30pm Bowling (Em/Eg) 
• Thursday, March 28th—1:30pm Fortinos -Upper James 

 
For those of you unfamiliar with sign up day; on the allotted day, drop in to the Art Studio  
between 10am-3pm and fill out a ballot for each outing or special event you wish to attend. 
Each outing will be filled with residents by random draw to ensure fairness for everyone. 
Waiting lists will still exist with overflow. If you cannot make it out to sign up day you can 
sign up any time after by signing your name on the list in the Black binder for whichever 
outing you want. Binder is located in the Hobby Shop. 

 
Sign-up day will be held: 

 10am-3pm Friday, March 1st in the Hobby Shop.  

You can sign up alone or with a friend/spouse on the same ballot.  
One Ballot per person/partners per outing. 
 
Please check the sign-up binder, in the Hobby Shop, to see which outing you are on after  
sign-up day. You will receive a call from Recreation to remind you of the outing in advance. 
 
Please ensure you cancel MINIMUM 24 hours before the scheduled date for an  
outing or special event so we can fill your spot with someone from the wait list.  
THANK YOU! 





From the desk of Dan Lazniewski 
WENTWORTH HEIGHTS FITNESS CENTRE 

Have you check out our fitness centre? If not, take a walk down to the end of Main Street and come see all 
we have to offer to help get you moving! Whether you’re looking to improve your strength, balance,  
endurance, coordination or flexibility, we have something that can help. 
 
NuStep Bikes - A recumbent cross trainer bike that is inclusive, low-impact has a total-body design and 
wide range of resistance levels to allow for a full-body cardio or strength workout.  
Treadmill - Work on your endurance on our easy-to-use treadmill. Start slow and don’t push yourself too 
hard. Make sure to use the red safety clip at all times. 
Arm Ergometer - Work on your cardio, endurance and strength for your upper body with this arm bike. 
Can be done seated or standing. 
Therabands - Resistance bands to help build strength or rehab an injury. Available in different difficulties 
from yellow (easiest) to blue (hardest) 
Dumbbells - Weights that can also be used to build strength and balance. Dumbbell pairs from 1lb up to 
10lbs. 
Balls and Basketball net - Various sized inflatable balls and a standalone low level basket ball net to work 
on coordination and endurance. 
Hockey shooting - Combine sport and exercise, by taking some shots on the net with our various hockey 
sticks and pucks. Can be used to improve coordination and balance. 
Stairs - A safe way to practice walking up and down stairs. Two different stair heights on either side with 
sturdy handrails to help maintain balance and safety when using the steps. Can be used to improve 
strength, balance and endurance. 
Nordic Poles – Turn walking into a full body workout by grabbing a pair of walking poles and going on a 
walker. Work on upper body strength and stability while working cardio endurance while walking. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Come and try one of the above today! Or contact Dan (ext. 8113) or Moses (ext. 8031) if you have any  
additional questions about the space or the equipment available. 
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Janet Kennedy & Ankit Harry ext. 8045 

March Services  
Non Denominational Church services are held every 
Sunday at 10:00am with Ankit and 2:30pm with  
Janet.  An exception on the 1st Sunday of the month. 
We will only have an afternoon service with Ankit.  
 
Join us for Fellowship at 3:15pm in the Community  
Centre.  All residents are welcome ! 
 
Roman Catholic Mass is held on the third  
Wednesday of each month at 10:30am. 
 
Good Friday Service on Friday, March 29 at 2:30pm 
 
Easter Service at 10:00am 
Easter Service with Communion at 2:30pm 

s 
 1:00p.m. Life Transitions Visits/Team       
          Member Care  
 2:00p.m. 1:1  
 3:00p.m. Java Music Club in the Chapel 
 6:00p.m. Inspirational Movies in the Chapel 
 6:30p.m. Hope and Healing in Carrington 
 6:30p.m. Chapel of the Divine Mercy           
 (1 x monthly) 
 
Tuesdays: 
 10:30a.m. Java Music Club in the Chapel 
 11:30a.m. 1:1 Chaplain Visits in Scotsdale 
 1-4p.m.Care Conferences 
 1:30p.m. Voice of Hope 1st Tuesday of each     
          Month 
 
Wednesdays: 
 10:30a.m. Communion with Father  
          Mahony (3rd Wednesday of the month) 
 1:00p.m. Chaplain’s Corner in Stonechurch 
 2:00p.m. Java Music Club for Newcomers 
 
Thursdays: 
 10:30a.m.Communion 
 10:30a.m. Rosary (2nd Thursday of the 
 month) 
 11:00 Chaplain’s Corner in Carrington 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March Greetings to You! 
This month holds the treasures of 
Easter!  Join us for a movie about 
forgiveness, Seder Supper, Good  
Friday and Easter Services. 
 
Sign up sheets for Seder Supper 
available in the Community Centre 
or Hobby Shop.  Cost: $10.00 
* Limited participants. 
  
Please check the monthly calendar 
for times and dates! 
 
Soul Care Circle:  Come share your 

passions, hopes, concerns and 
dreams! 

 
Movie with Janet - “Ice Castles” 

 And “Places in the Heart” 
 

Bible study with Ankit  
Sing-a-long  with Janet 

 
COMMUNION 

Roman Catholic Communion served 
on Tuesdays at 10:00am in the 
Chapel 
 
Easter Sunday Communion at 
2:30pm 
Communion available after the  
service if you are unable to attend. 
 
If you would like to have  
Communion with your family or 
friends, please let me know.    
Shalom, Janet 

In Memoriam… 
The Village Leadership, Team 
Members, and Residents of 
the Village of Wentworth 
Heights remember… 

 
Lydia Hayward 
Mark Higson 

Sharon Marshall 
Hugh (Poppi) McKelvie 

Barbara Shorten 
Peter Soderquest 
Damien Steiger 

         Nanecte Vicencio 
              Betty White 
         Elizabeth Wilson 
          Hannah Young 

 
We extend our sincere condolences to these 

families as they grieve their loss and remember 
their loved one.  

 
Our next celebration of life will be June 24, 

2024. 



 

 
Hello, 
 

This is an exciting time of the year.  Beginning March 1st, the  
village will be accepting nominations for The Barb Schlegel  
Volunteer Award.  This Award will be awarded to a volunteer in 
our village who volunteers with heart and develops authentic  
relationships with a resident or residents.  The nominations for 
this award will close on March 15th and the winner will be  
announced in April 2024.  As a village, we are grateful to have 
many dedicated and caring volunteers. Although only one  
volunteer will be selected, we have many volunteers that  
exemplify these qualities, time and time again. 
 

If you wish to nominate a volunteer who you believe exemplifies 
this award, please pick up a ballot from the village office or main 
street and return it to the main offices (long term care or  
retirement office). We appreciate your nomination for this great 
award.  
 
Thank you. 
Andrew 

 
                                   

 
 

From the desk of Andrew Sangster 





 

 
General Store Hours: 
Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday 10-4 
 
Please stop by the General Store to buy a greeting card for 
your loved ones.  Only $2.00 each and stamps are $1.00. 
 

Do you need: 
Milk, butter, eggs, yogurt, margarine…. 
Juice, pop, candy bars, gum, licorice, cough drops…. 
Stamps, greeting cards….. 
Canned soup, cookies, crackers, cereal, bread, chips, boxed 
juice…… 
And… our volunteer handmade knitted items. 
Drop in anytime and meet our volunteers. 
 
 
Are you interested in volunteering in the General Store? 
We are always looking for new volunteers.  
 
If you are interested, please e-mail 
 Andrew Sangster at  
Wentworth.volunteers@schlegelvillages.com or at  
905-575-4735 ext. 8009 

 
 

mailto:Wentworth.volunteers@schlegelvillages.com


 
 
 
Reaching For New Heights is the name of our Village Advisory Team (VAT) or Culture 
Change Committee.  
 
“Culture change is an ongoing transformation in physical, organizational,  
psycho-social, & spiritual environments based on person-centered values. Culture 
change restores control to seniors and those who work closest with them.” 
(Pioneer Network) 
 
The Village Advisory Team is responsible for driving the culture change movement  
forward, being advocates for the residents and for helping the Village leadership team 
choose which Schlegel aspirations we are going to focus on this year. 
 
Schlegel Villages Aspiration statements are: 
 

1. Promote cross-functional teams—”Working together to put LIVING first” 
2. Create opportunities for meaningful and shared activities—”Live life to the fullest” 
3. Connect research and innovation to Village life—“Challenge the status quo” 
4. Offer flexible living—“Live life your way” 
5. Foster authentic relationships—”Know me, respect me” 
6. Honour diversity in Village life—”Embraced, just as I am” 
7. Promote resident empowerment—”Residents are our leaders” 
8. Cultivate the ultimate team member experience—”You can be you while being apart 

of our family” 
 

For more details on the aspiration statements, please visit  
www.schlegelvillages.com/our-aspirations   

 
 
We are always looking for new team members and residents to join our committee! Both 
LTC & Retirement welcome! The VAT meets one time a month. Meetings are paid for all 
team members. If you are interested in joining Reaching For New Heights please contact 
Jody McDonald at jody.mcdonald@schlegelvillages.com or Andrew Sangster in LTC  
Recreation 
 
NEXT MEETING: Tuesday, March 26th at 3:00pm 



RH Residents’ Council   
 

Your 2024 Executive Council Members: 
 
 

Barbara Hillmer 
Barbara Jepson 

Mary Millar 
Denise Mowatt 

David Walton-Ball 
 
 

Our next meeting will be held on  
Thursday, March 21st 

@ 2:30 pm 
 

Any questions or concerns can be  
directed to Retirement Recreation  

Supervisor– Sherri Young. 

LTC Residents’ Council 
 

Residents’ Council will be held monthly for 
all residents at 3:15pm in the Community 
Centre. As per vote at a prior meeting, 
meetings have been moved from the 3rd 
Thursday to the 1st Thursday of the month 

 
Next meeting:  

Thursday, March 7th at 3:15pm 
 

This is an opportunity for our Residents to 
share their concerns and suggestions that 
will lead to enhancing life within the Village! 
 
Any questions or concerns can be directed 
to Jody McDonald (Resident Support 
Coordinator) or Marie Vanlouwe as the 
Team Liaisons for Residents’ Council. 

 

 
 

This is your chance to get details and follow-up of events of common interest, to join in  
discussions and to share our appreciation for the work of management in our Village. 
 
You can request team member or leadership guest speakers to attend the meeting to discuss 
common questions related to their department. Management team members will present an  
update on happenings in their areas. 
 
Make the Residents’ Council meeting a time to meet with your fellow residents, the management, 
and the Executives for the betterment of everyone. 
 
Please note that Residents’ Council Meetings will be followed by a Wine and Cheese Social.  

 
 

LTC FAMILY COUNCIL:   
 
We are excited to share that we will be hosting LTC Family Council on 
Thursday, March 21st at 6:30pm.  If you would like to be a part of Family 
Council or would like more information, please get in touch with our   
Resident Support Coordinator, Jody McDonald via email 
jody.mcdonald@schlegelvillages.com. 

A Chance for…  
     YOUR VOICE TO BE HEARD 



 

 

Room Reservation Policy... 

We are happy to try to accommodate Family requests to have parties and special celebrations at the Village so 
that your loved one can continue to be a part of your family’s get-togethers!   

 
Our space for these bookings is limited as these spaces are also enjoyed by our Residents for programs, visiting, 

and  independent leisure activities.   
Please speak to the Village office regarding room bookings and cost. 

 
Community Centre -Available after 4:30p.m.   

Maximum of 20 people. 
Library LTC –Available after 4:30p.m.  Maximum of 20 people 

Country Kitchens—Available upon Request  
School House– Maximum 20 people 

Education Room (LL)– Maximum 40 people  
 

Please note:  If your group size exceeds the maximum for the space, we respectfully ask you to book at 
an external venue or contact the Ruby for a catering event.  Thank-you for your understanding.   



To 
 

Direct Denture Services  
provides on-site denture  

services to residents living in 
long-term care and retirement. 

 
To book an appointment on site 

as needed, please scan QR 
code, call 416-482-3700 or 

email us at  
reception@directdenture.ca 

 
Alternatively, you can ask the 
Nurse to send a referral form 

to our office. 

 
 
 

STEP AHEAD is a partnership of 
specially trained and equipped 
nurses, who have been retained 

to provide foot care. 
 

Williamsburg, Emma’s and  
Egerton: 

NO VISIT SCHEDULED 
 

Becker and Ailsa Craig: 
NO VISIT SCHEDULED 

 
Long-Term Care: 

Week of March 10th 
 

Please contact the Riverstone 
Spa x8090 to make a foot care  
appointment or to arrange a 

standing appointment.  
 
 

,llkST 
EP AHE 

Upcoming dates on: 
March 6th and 20th 

 
Please visit us in council  

chambers on retirement Main 
Street. 

 
Please call 1-888-745-5550 to 

book an appointment. 
 

Please see page 24 for more  
details. 

 

The Smile Room offers a mobile 
dentistry service in the Village.   

 
Please call 1-888-274-9569 to 

book an appointment. 
 

Upcoming date: 
March 12th 

 
Please see further on for more  

details. 

 

On-Site Specialists offers 
 comprehensive eye care services 
in the Village, including complete 
eye examinations, full assortment 
of eyeglass and optical needs, etc. 

 
Please call (905) 326-9900 or email  
consult@onsitespecialists.com to 

book an appointment.   
 

In addition, please speak with your 
Nurse for a consent form which 

can be internally sent to our office. 
 

March 18th 
 

 Please see further on for more  
details. 

 

The Riverstone Spa and Salon,  
located on retirement Main Street 

offers a variety of services,  
including: 

 
Hair care for both men and  

women, 
Manicures, 
Pedicures, 

Facial Waxing, 
And more! 

 
Please call 289-678-0021 or ext. 
8090 to book an appointment. 

 
For a full list of services, please  
visit Riverstone Spa and Salon  
in-person or on their website: 
www.riverstonespasalon.com 

Denture Services 

Dentist 

Footcare Hearing Clinic 

Eyecare Services Spa and Salon 

** Dentist and Eyecare Services: Clinic frequency is dependent on the registration for the service ** 

mailto:reception@directdenture.ca


 

 

In Council Chambers on  
Retirement Main Street:         
 
March 6th and 20th 
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YOUR VILLAGE LEADERSHIP TEAM—LONG-TERM CARE 

 

Michelle Wood – General Manager           Ext. 8028 
Michelle.wood@schlegelvillages.com                 

Sara Calder — Assistant General Manager          Ext. 8060 
Sara.calder@schlegelvillages.com             

Lori Ross — Administrative Coordinator                Ext. 8027 
Lori.ross@schlegelvillages.com      
    
Melissa Marks-Truscello – Interim Director of Recreation             Ext. 8035 
Melissa.marks@schlegelvillages.com        
 
Daniel Lazniewski — Kinesiologist/Exercise Therapist         Ext. 8113 
Daniel.lazniewski@schlegelvillages.com 
 
Jody McDonald — Resident Support Coordinator                                                           Ext. 8305 
Jody.mcdonald@schlegelvillages.com  
 
Gina Yukich — Interim Director of Nursing Care           Ext. 8034 
Michelle.oswald@schlegelvillages.com 
 
Chris Micheletti — Assistant Director of Nursing                                                          
Chris.micheletti@schlegelvillages.com 
            
Angelica Leeman — Assistant Director of Nursing –IPAC Lead             Ext. 8092 
Angelica.leeman@schlegelvillages.com   
 
Danica Milos — Assistant Director of Nursing — RAI Coordinator     Ext. 8066 
Danica.milos@schlegelvillages.com 
          
Michelle Roukema — Neighbourhood Coordinator for Rymal & Stonechurch          Ext. 8036 
Michelle.roukema@schlegelvillages.com  
  
Barbara Taylor-Bhagwan — Director of Environmental Services            Ext. 8070 
Barbara.TaylorBhagwan@schlegelvillages.com 
                          
Donna Padget — Director of Food Services                 Ext. 8015 
Donna.padget@schlegelvillages.com 
 
Sarah Roberts — Director of Quality & Innovation                                                         Ext. 1306 
Sarah.roberts@schlegelvillages.com  
 
 
 

 



  
YOUR VILLAGE LEADERSHIP TEAM—RETIREMENT 

 

Michelle Wood — General Manager           Ext. 8028 
Michelle.wood@schlegelvillages.com                 

Gabriela DeSousa — Assistant General Manager         Ext. 8075 
Gabriela.desousa@schlegelvillages.com 
 
Lori Ross — Administrative Coordinator                Ext. 8027 
Lori.ross@schlegelvillages.com      
    
Sherri Young — Interim Recreation Supervisor         Ext. 8332 
Sherri.young@schlegelvilages.com       
 
Moses Genat — Kinesiologist/Exercise Therapist          Ext. 8031 
Moses.genat@schlegelvillages.com          
 
Sumeya Aleman — Interim Wellness Coordinator         Ext. 8072 
Sumeya.aleman@schlegelvillages.com 
          
Marianne Pelayo — Interim Neighbourhood Coordinator for Emma’s & Egerton   Ext. 8077 
Marianne.pelayo@schlegelvilages.com  
  
Chanelle Cavey — Neighbourhood Coordinator Williamsburg, Becker & Ailsa Craig   Ext 8080 
Chanelle.cavey@schlegelvillages.com                              
 
Barbara Taylor-Bhagwan — Director of Environmental Services     Ext. 8070 
Barbara.TaylorBhagwan@schlegelvillages.com 
 
Duro Brajic — Environmental Service Supervisor         Ext. 8071 
Duro.brajic@schlegelvillages.com  
                          
Michelle Piccolo—Director of Hospitality          Ext. 8074 
Michelle.piccolo@schlegelvillages.com  
 
Bradley Hiltz & Branka Urosevic–Director of Lifestyle Options    Ext.  8067/8068 
Bradley.hiltz@schlegelvillages.com & Branka.urosevic@schlegelvillages.com  
 

Carolyn Field—Interim Village Experience Coordinator       Ext. 8069 
Carolyn.field@schlegelvillages.com 
 

Lead Nurse                Ext. 8079 
Call this number for any health related emergency  
 

 
 
 


